
 

Announcements 1/29/25 
 

Good morning, Bartram musicians!  

The Chorus is once again sponsoring Singing Valentines!  Auditions for Singing 

Valentine groups will be held this week, in the chorus room at the end of the 

200 hallway.  You do not have to be in chorus to audition! Auditions will be held 

Thursday after school, Friday before school, or by appointment with our choral 

director, Ms. Mattingly.  See Ms. Mattingly to sign up to audition or for more 

information. 

 

Join the Hispanic Honor Society in supporting the Betty Griffin House, an 

organization that serves victims of assault. From today through Friday, 1/31, we 

will be collecting donations of new or gently used winter clothing in Señora 

Smith’s room, Room N237. Students can receive service hours for donating 

items. 

 

 

 


